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November 2022 
 

Christmas Events 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce our upcoming Christmas dates that include nativities, Christmas songs and 
more! 
 
Listed below are the dates planned for our end of year events: 

 
St Mark’s Church Christmas Carol Concert Tuesday 6th December Open to Public 

*Reception Nativity Performance (13:30pm Doors - 13:45pm start) Tuesday 6th December Reception 

*Reception Nativity Performance (8:45am Doors – 9:00am start) Wednesday 7th December Reception 

*Year 1 Christmas Songs (13:45pm Doors - 14:00pm start) Wednesday 7th December Year 1 

*Year 2 Christmas Songs (8:45am Doors – 9:00am start) Thursday 8th December Year 2 

Breakfast with Santa (8:00am in the hall) Tuesday 13th December Year 2 & 3 

Breakfast with Santa (8:00am in the hall) Wednesday 14th December EYFS & Year 1 

Chartwells Christmas Lunch Wednesday 14th December Whole School 

Breakfast with Santa (8:00am in the hall) Thursday 15th December Year 4, 5 & 6 

Mufti Day / Party Day – Children can bring in a small party food snack for 
mid-afternoon. Please note hot food will continue as normal. 

Thursday 15th December Whole School 

Break for Christmas (13:10pm) Friday 16th December Whole School 

 

*For all nativity and Christmas performances, we ask that you limit your attendance to two adults per 

child. This is to ensure we are compliant with health and safety guidelines. 
As in previous years, please arrange childcare for younger (non-school age) siblings as we will not have 
space to accommodate them. 

 
We also have our annual Christmas performance at St Marks Church on the 6th December; it is a fantastic event 
and all parents are welcome to attend. The performance usually starts around 6:00pm. This will be confirmed 
nearer the time. 
 
The Christmas lunch should be ordered via Chartwells using your online account (This will be available online 
shortly via their website www.dorset.mealselector.co.uk). 
 
Breakfast with Santa will be available on MCAS accounts from today under the products page. The cost will be 
£2.50 per child. 
 
All payments must be made online only and no later than Thursday 8th December. We will not accept any 
payments after this date as we need to order food etc. 

  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Ross Browne 
Deputy Headteacher 
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